
SOUTH CAROLINA 

AERONAUTICS 

June 29, 2023 

The Honorable Henry Dargan McMaster 
Governor, The State of South Carolina 
State House 
1100 Gervais Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 

Dear Governor McMaster, 

Pursuant to the directive enumerated out in your Executive Order 2022-19, the South Carolina 
Aeronautics Commission reports that, while having not requested earmarked funds to date, the 
following organization receiving earmarked, state appropriations is in compliance: 

Hilton Head Airport — Hilton Head Island Airport Expansion 

The airport recently opened bids on the project and work will start as soon as construction contracts 
are executed. We expect that Hilton Head Island Airport will draw down all of the earmarked funds 
during FY 2024. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at 803-896-
6279. 

Sincerely, 

tLL1  IItILLL 

Melody Mikell 
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South Carolina Aeronautics Commission Phone: 803-896-6262 
2553 Airport Blvd. 

West Columbia, SC 29170 
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